PANJAB UNIVERSITY CHANDIGARH

To

All the Chairpersons/

Coordinators of All Centres/

Heads of the Departments/Branches
Directors of Regional Centres/
Panjab University, Chandigarh.

No. \"\’SQS-'_“S (3“\ B Dated: ,6 JS i:{()‘—-‘

Subject : Submission of bills for payment under Non-Plan budget for the financial year 2016-17.
Sir/Madam,
This is in continuation of this office circular no. 1823-2022/A dated 31.01.2017.

This is to inform you that the Vice-Chancellor has extended the date for submission of

bills under the Non-Plan budget head for the financial year 2016-17 up to 21.03.2017.

You are, therefore, requested to send the bills in time so that same could be processed by

the Accounts branch.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Finance & Devel ent Officer




